
 

Dear Sir/ Madam,  

 

Our Lady of the Hamptons School is in the process of raising funds for the many school 

programs we offer. The proceeds from our fundraising efforts give us necessary funds to 

acquire practical educational enhancements to benefit the children at Our Lady of the 

Hamptons School. 

  

We will be hosting a Golf Outing on Wednesday September 28th 2022, at Gardiners Bay 

Country Club on Shelter Island. 

We are asking for your support toward this worthy cause. We would appreciate any 

donation (s) that you could make. Your donation is tax deductible. Our federal ID # is 06-

1066827. We will display the name of each business that has donated to our charitable 

event. 

Thank You for your donation and continued support.  

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Our Lady of the Hamptons School 

2022 Golf Outing Committee 

 

Merchant Name: 

________________________________________________________________ 

Item Donated ___________________________________ Value ____________ Date 

________ 

 

 

 

 


